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A select group of high school students from throughout the nation will spend the summer of 1964 working
in the laboratories of the University of California, San Diego, under a recent grant from the National Science
Foundation.

As it has for six years, the campus will offer training in oceanography and anthropology to its summer trainees,
says Ted W. Forbes, Dean of Student Affairs, UCSD.

The program is one of 185 supported by NSF at campuses across the nation. The UCSD program will receive
$61255 in NSF support. This will allow the campus to have 35 students working with its scientists for six weeks,
says Dean Forbes.

Persons interested in joining the program should write Dean Forbes, University of California, San Diego, P. O.
Box 109, La Jolla, California.


